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ADDENDUM # 2 

 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 23-036-LH, Aluminum Walk Around Rescue Vehicle 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

1. The deadline to submit questions has been changed from Friday, March 24, 2023, to Friday, April 7, 2023, 

by 3:00 pm. 

 

2. Since I was the only vendor who cared enough to follow the instructions and attend, must I also attend the 

2nd mandatory meeting as well? 

 

Answer: the second pre-bid meeting is mandatory. 

 

3. Since this is delayed, will you also be delaying the opening date of the event? If there are any questions 

asked at the meeting, a week may not be enough time to react and provide a quality response. 

 

Answer: The bid opening date will not be changed at this time. 

 

 

 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
 
 

 


